
 
24 February 2017 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Following the great success of autumn 
term’s Quiz Night and the request 
from many who attended the event, 
we would like to invite you to a 
special social evening and quiz 
to celebrate St Patrick’s 
evening at the school.  Doors 
will open at 19:00 for a 19:30 start, 
to be accompanied by appropriate 
’thematic’ refreshments.  
 

 
Also, further to the brief mention I made of it in the 16 January Newsletter 
(number 15) I would like to confirm that there will be a Headteacher’s 
Coffee Morning next Friday, 3rd March 2017.  This is intended to be an 
informal gathering, although I do also hope to share (or more likely, gather) 
ideas about the parents’ Marlborough Mariners group.  It would help us 
with planning an appropriate room to have a rough idea of numbers 
wishing to attend.  Please let the office know if you would like to come 
along (between 08:45 and 10:00) either via the postbox or by emailing 
office@marlborough.cornwall.sch.uk.  Thank you.  
 
 

Further details of both of these events will 
be sent on Monday’s newsletter. 
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